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   May 05, 2025 
 
 
 
         Dear Valued Customer: 
 
         Omega Products will implement a 5% price increase on all our products effective 

June 15, 2025. This decision comes after careful consideration due to the rising cost of  
graded aggregates, lime, cement, some chemicals, and increased internal labor expenses.  
Please note this increase is not Tariff-related. 

 
         We recognize that price changes can be difficult, and we thank you for your understanding 

and support.  We appreciate our partnership and remain committed to enhancing the 
demand for Omega products through our valued distributors. 

 
         If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
   
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
         OMEGA PRODUCTS INTERNATIONAL  
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